
  
 
 
 

  

 

We sincerely express our sincere thoughts to those who lost their lives due to the 2024 Noto Peninsula 

Earthquake, and our deepest sympathies to those who have lost family and friends and affected in other ways 

by the earthquake. 

USJ LLC, which operates Universal Studios Japan, will donate a total of 32 million yen through Osaka 

Prefecture, including 30 million yen in contributions from our company and 2 million yen in donations from the 

employees, in order to help people affected by the earthquake and help rebuild the disaster areas. USJ 

decided to make a donation through Osaka Prefecture based on the Comprehensive Partnership Agreement. 

Additionally, we will continue to support those affected by the earthquake, and consider additional support 

activities in cooperation with Osaka Prefecture. We hope for the safety and health of affected people and pray 

for the earliest possible recovery and reconstruction of the disaster areas. 
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Inquiries Regarding this Release 

Universal Studios Japan (USJ LLC)  

Corporate Communications Office: Takahashi / Tagami Tel: 06-6465-3333 

2-1-33 Sakurajima Konohana-ku, Osaka-shi 〒554-0031  
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Universal Studios Japan Donates 

for the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake 
- In Cooperation with Osaka Prefecture to support disaster areas and people - 


